
 

 

REQUEST FOR COUNCIL ACTION 

 

 

AGENDA DATE: November 22, 2021 

AGENDA ITEM: Correction to Part-time Hospital Security Officer beginning hourly wage. 

PREPARED BY: Lynn DeGrio 

 

BACKGROUND: 

The beginning hourly wage for part-time Hospital Security Officers is incorrect on the current 

wage schedule.  The starting wage should be $16.36 per hour to reflect a 3% increase effective 

January 1, 2021.  This will not affect most of the part-time employees, as once 100 hours of 

work is achieved, they move up to the next level.  This will only affect the part-time Hospital 

Security Officers hired in 2021. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION: 

Make a motion to amend the starting wage for Part-time Hospital Security Officers from $15.88 

to $16.36 per hour retroactive to January 1, 2021 and authorize staff to make the necessary 

adjustments to those effected.    


